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Dear Oregon Senators:

| saw a person in the Australian fires holding a sign that read: "It costs more to do nothing about climate
change."

Our economy prospered when we transitioned from the analog to the digital age. Our economy will
prosper when we transition from dirty to clean energy. Better yet, it will be a win for both the economy and
the environment.

LC-19 is written to promote jobs and a livable planet. | support it--and support a stronger version than its
current incarnation.

The old, entrenched, entitled interests that have helped to fuel modernization but which now threaten our
future have had their day. Please move us toward a better future.

Sincerely,

Matt Orr, PhD



